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August 2024 
 
Parent(s), Guardian(s), Members of this year’s Senior Class, 
  
Welcome to a milestone year in your educational career and life!  Senior year is a memorable one and I hope 
you take full advantage of all the opportunities there are to create lasting memories between now and 
graduation.  I urge you to be involved in all of the Senior Activities we have. At the same time, senior year is 
one that will require attention to detail on many important items. This packet is to make you aware of what lies 
ahead this year.  
 
Items of importance for you to be aware of:  
 

• Most of your senior year information will come through email. 
• Students, make sure you are checking your school email. 
• Parents/Guardians, make sure we have the email address on file you check regularly.  
• Read everything in this mailing closely.  Many items are designed to be posted in your home as 

reminder.  
• Be in contact with our Counseling Department to make sure credit requirements are met, to get 

assistance with FAFSA (financial aid) paperwork, scholarship info, and other post-high school 
planning.  

 
Important Dates: (Refrigerator magnet of these dates enclosed) 

 
 
In addition to this letter, there are multiple items of importance in this mailing: 
 

• Top 10 Items all Seniors and Families Need to Know – please review this document carefully.  
• Senior Costs Information  
• Prestige Senior Portrait Information 
• Senior Parking Spot Information  
 

Throughout Senior year, if you have questions or are unsure, please make sure you are contacting my office.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
 
 
 
Jason Bettin, 
Principal  
(586) 445-5542 
 

Please be aware that even though you are receiving this communication, it does not mean you have met all the requirements to 
graduate this June from Roseville High School.  Make sure you are communicating and checking in with your Counselor on a regular 
basis to ensure that you are on track with all the requirements necessary for graduation.  
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